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Wednesday 30" January 2013

Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday 5™ February 2013, Year 1 have been invited to take part in a Sports Hall Multi-Skills
Festival at Ken Stimpson School. The Festival will take place during school from 9:30am to
approximately 11.45am. Children will be transported to and from Ken Stimpson in a mini-bus.

This promises to be a worthwhile experience for our Year 1 children and an opportunity for the
children to take part in extra sporting opportunities with other schools.

Please ensure that your child has the correct indoor PE kit (white t-shirts and black shorts), trainers
and a water bottle in school on this day.

Could you please fill in the slip below and return it as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mr Robertson Mrs D Reynolds
PE Coordinator Head Teacher
Sports Hall Multi-Skills — Year 1 Tuesday 5" February 2013
I give permission for my child to take part in the Ken Stimpson Sports Hall

Multi-Skills session.
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